
 

	
																																																																																																																																							30th	December,	2024	
	
	
To,	
BSE	Limited	
25th	Floor,	P	J	Towers,	
Dalal	Street,	
Mumbai	‐	400	001	
	
Scrip	Code:	508993	
	
Dear	Sir/Madam,	
	
Sub.:	Closure	of	Trading	Window	
	
Pursuant	to	the	provisions	of	SEBI	(Prohibition	of	Insider	Trading)	Regulations,	2015	read	with	
amendments	 thereto,	we	would	 like	 to	 inform	you	 that	 the	Trading	Window	 for	dealing	 in	 the	
securities	(Equity	Shares)	of	the	Company	will	remain	closed	for	all	Insiders,	Designated	persons	
and	 their	 immediate	 relatives	with	 effect	 from	 January	 01,	 2025	 till	 the	 end	 of	 48	 hours	 after	
declaration	of	audited	Financial	Results	for	the	quarter	ended	December	31,	2024.	
	
Accordingly,	 all	 Insiders,	 Designated	 persons	 and	 their	 immediate	 relatives	 are	 advised	 not	 to	
trade	in	the	securities	of	the	Company	during	the	aforesaid	period	of	closure	of	trading	window.	
	
The	 date	 of	 the	 Board	 Meeting	 for	 consideration	 and	 declaration	 of	 the	 Unaudited	 Financial	
Results	for	the	quarter	ended	December	31,	2024	shall	be	intimated	separately.	
	
	
	
FOR	KEDIA	CONSTRUCTION	COMPANY	LIMITED	

	
	
	
	
NITIN	KEDIA	
DIRECTOR	
DIN:	00050749	
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